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Vacations don’t have to be expensive to be memorable and 
fun.  Here are some suggestions to plan a successful vacation:

· Create a vacation budget 

· Involve your family 

· Research your vacation options 

· Plan your itinerary in advance 

· Have a credit plan
 

If you would like to discuss your vacation budget with 
someone, you can take advantage of the Accel program, a free 
financial education and counseling program of Genisys Credit 
Union. Accel counselors are available Monday through 
Thursday 8 a.m. to 10 p.m. (EST), Friday 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. and 
Saturday from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. To use this new service, simply 
call 1-877-33ACCEL (332-2235) or visit them on the web at 
www.accelservices.org.

Keep Your Budget in Mind When 
Planning a Vacation

Save Big with Invest in America! 
Genisys® Credit Union is a proud participant of Invest in 
America, a discount program that brings our members valu-
able savings on the things they use most. 

• GM – Save Thousands with GM’s Preferred Pricing PLUS 
   Cash Back Offers.

• Sprint – Receive Up to 15% off on Mobile Services.

• Allied Moving Benefits – 60% Discount on Interstate 
   Moves.

• FTD – Receive a $15 discount on Flowers and Gifts.

• CU Benefits Express – Save up to 60% on Medical and 
   Lifestyle Products and Services.

• Direct TV – Save, Invest and Donate with Direct TV. 

• Equity Lifestyle Properties – Save 5%-25% on Homes, 
   Rentals and RV Memberships.

Start saving today with these amazing discounts. Check out: 
www.LoveMyCreditUnion.org for more details on how you can 
get started saving big! 

Genisys Credit Union members are now eligible for a 20% 
discount on tuition at Clearly University. The grant will include 
all Cleary University undergraduate, graduate, certificate and 
review programs taken for academic credit. Cleary University 
offers degrees and programs in over twenty business related 
areas. These degrees and programs include Associate, BBA, 
BS and MBA degrees as well as Certificate and Professional 
Review Programs. Textbooks are included free in the program 

Announcing the Cleary University Tuition Grant

Whether you are looking to pay for a graduation party, or take 
your family on a vacation, check out our Summer Loan Spe-
cial. Borrow up to $5,000 for as low as 7.75% APR* for up to 48 
months. This special offer is available through August 31, 2010. 
Get a jump start on making this summer a memorable one by 
calling us today!  To apply for the Summer Loan, stop in to one 
of our branches, call a Member Service Representative at 

Make a splash with our Summer Loan 

and are shipped to the students home or work. Find out more 
about Cleary University at whycleary.com. To learn more 
about the benefits of the 20% Tuition Grant, contact Cleary at 
1.888.5.Cleary.

www.accelservices.org
www.LoveMyCreditUnion.org
whycleary.com
http://www.genisyscu.org/Summer_Loan_3697.html


Where  you  come  first.

Genisys® Credit Union is a Member-Owned, Not-For-Profit Financial Institution
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 436034 Pontiac, MI 48343-6034

248.322.9800   800.521.8440   FAX 248.322.6512   Genisys® Rewards: 888.882.7938

Community Corner

News Briefs 
Holiday Closings – All offices will be closed on 
     Monday July 5th in honor of Independence Day. 

Liberty Insurance will be visiting Michigan Genisys 
branches this month.  Check with your local branch for 
dates and times.

Genisys® Credit Union is now on 
Facebook and Twitter! Find out about 
our latest promotions and how we are

involved in your community. Don’t have an account? 

Check out www.facebook.com/genisyscu and 
www.twitter.com/genisyscu to sign up for your free 
account today. 

Stay informed with eAlerts
At Genisys Credit Union you are able to keep track of your 
account transactions with eAlerts. You can elect to receive 
messages for things like:

• Balance updates

• ATM or Debit card usage

• Courtesy pay overdraft notification – and many more!

To enroll in eAlerts simply sign into online banking and 
select “Account eAlerts” from the Account Functions 
menu. You can register multiple email addresses and 
even mobile devices for your alert messages. Stay up to 
date with eAlerts from Genisys Credit Union. 

Genisys helped distribute 
bike helmets to kids at the 
Henry Ford Family Health & 
Safety Fair on May 22, 2010 
in Chesterfield, MI. Hun-
dreds of people showed up 
to take part in the family-
focused activities.

Genisys sponsored the 
Founder’s Festival on 
May 23, 2010 in Wixom, 
MI. Children get ready to 
participate in a pie-eating 
contest as part of the 
festivities.

At Genisys Credit Union we know that times are tough and 
that it’s nice to have a little extra money in your pocket for 
summer. Our Skip-A-Pay program offers you the opportunity 
to skip your loan payment during the months of July or 
August. To apply, complete the Skip-A-Pay application at 
www.genisyscu.org, and email, mail or fax it to us.  If you have 
questions about whether you qualify or not, please contact a 
branch or Member Service Representative at 800-521-8440, 
extension 2.

*Does not apply to first mortgages, Home Equity Line of Credit, Kwik Draw, Credit 
Rebuilder Loan, Visa, Certificate Secured Loan, Overdraft Protection, Balloon Loan, 
Business Loans, Loan types L21; L22; L32; L33; L39 or loans that are not in good stand-
ing.  Skip-A-Pay is not available for the first payment of a new loan.  If you partake 
in the Genisys Skip-A-Pay program and you have purchased GAP, you are entitled to 
only 2 skip payments during the life of your loan.  You may take advantage of more 
than 2 skip payments, but it will result in a deduction from the full claim you may 
have in the future.

Skip-A-Pay

Elections for the Genisys Credit Union Board of Directors 
were held at the annual meeting on March 24, 2010.  Re-elect-
ed to the Board were Gregory Melega, John Schulte, Patrick 
Shaffer & Brian Zabowski.  No member petitions were submit-
ted for these Board positions.  Also, the 2010 Board Officers are 
as follows:

Chairperson: Mark Churay
Vice Chairperson: Thomas Healy
Secretary:  Gregory Melega
Treasurer:  David Stolk

Annual Meeting Results

Congratulations to Chris LaClair! She is the winner of 
our Facebook and Twitter “Support Your Local Economy” 
contest and has won 4 Detroit Tiger tickets. Thanks to 
everyone who participated. You are truly helping out 
your local economy and making a difference in your 
community.

www.facebook.com/genisyscu
www.twitter.com/genisyscu
http://www.genisyscu.org/SkipAPay_3696.html
http://www.genisyscu.org/files/genisys/1/file/Applications/SkipPay-Summer.pdf
https://onlinebanking2.genisyscu.org/auth/Authorize?fiid=1

